
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
27 October 2023  

Yes, I can! 

It isn’t just the children in school that have the yes I 

can attitude; our lovely Mrs Milne secured herself a 

promotion in another Northumberland school. Whilst 

we are very sad to see her leave we are also very 

happy for her. Well done Mrs Milne – you did it! 

Yes I can! 

Some of our year 5 children attended 

training to be a member of our Sports Crew. 

They were excellent and we can’t wait to 

see how they lead games at playtime. 

A great half term back! 

We have hit the ground running with trips 

and events and have loved seeing so many 

of you in school working with your children. 

The children have been a real credit to you 

and us on trips and we have had great 

feedback from the public and organisers of 

events. 

We hope you have a lovely half term break 

and will see you all again on Monday 6 

November as we lead up to all the exciting 

thigs we have planned for next half term! 

Miss Ward  

Headteacher 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 6 November – school opens 
Tuesday 14 November – Flu vaccinations 
Tuesday 14 November - Parent consultations 
Wednesday 15 November - Parent consultations 
Monday 20 November – Wellbeing week (more info to come) 
Friday 24 November - Rowan class assembly 
Wednesday 29 November – Book Fair in school 
Thursday 30 November – Book Fair in school 
Thursday 7 December – Nursery & Reception Panto in school 
Friday 8 December – Year 3 Northumberland Day 
Monday 11 December – Rev Ian & Brass band Nativity on the 
yard 3pm 
Wednesday 13 December – Y1 & Y2 Nativity 9:15 and 11am 
Thursday 14 December - Y1 & Y2 Nativity 9:15 
Thursday 14 December – Y6 Panto trip 
Thursday 14 December – Nursery Nativity at 2:30 
Friday 15 December – Y1 & Y2 Panto trip 
Friday 15 December – Y3 & Y4 Nativity at 9:15 & 2:30pm 
Tuesday 19 December – Reception Nativity at 9:15 
Wednesday 20 December – Y3, Y4 & Y5 Panto trip 
Wednesday 20 December – Y5 & Y6 Carols by Candlelight in St 
Cuthbert’s Church at 4pm 
Thursday 21 December – @3:20 school closes for Christmas 
break  
Friday 22 December – Teacher Training day 
Monday 8 January – school opens 

 

Safeguarding message  

 
 
 
  

Contextual: Half term is a lovely time for 
children to play outside or spend more time 

online. Some children will be back to school next 
week which means roads can be just as busy. 
Please ensure you are checking devices and 

children know to find crossings to ensure their 
safety.  

 
If you have any concerns, please contact one of 

our safeguarding leads. 

Mrs 

Water

s 

Mrs 

McLeod 

Mr 

Chapman 
Mrs 

McFall 
Miss 

Ward 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  



  

Year 1 
Mrs Milne and the children 

had a great time at the 
Tiger Who Came to Tea 

Party. It was a lovely way to 
say goodbye to Mrs Milne. 

 


